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May 8, 2012 

 

City Council of Los Angeles 

Council Members 

Eric Garcetti, District 13 

Tom LaBonge, District 4 

Paul Koretz, District 5 

200 N. Spring Street,  

Los Angeles, California 90012 

 

Los Angeles Planning Commission 

City Hall Council Chambers- Room 340 

200 N. SPRING STREET, LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90012 

 

Attention:  James.K.Williams@lacity.org, sharon.gin@lacity.org 

 

RE: CPC-2005-6082-CPU, CEQA: ENV-2005-2158-EIR 

Related Case: CPC-1997-43-CPU, Council File 12-0303 
 

Dear Council Members and Commissioners: 

 

I have lived and worked in Hollywood since 1974.  I have been in my current home in 

Hollywood Hills since 1982.  Please, please, please approve the Hollywood Community Plan.  

My reasons are as follows: 

 

 We need housing for people who cannot afford a million-dollar home in the Hills. 

 We need jobs for all those young folks who will be our new tax base. 

 We need organized growth with rules that all can rely on, not piecemeal planning. 

 

I know many of my neighbors want no change whatsoever.  We have our beautiful homes and 

most of us are retired and doing quite well.  But the next generation also needs the opportunities 

I have certainly enjoyed by living in Hollywood. 

 

So please get on with it and approve the Hollywood Community Plan today. 

 

Thank you, 

 
Michael Popwell 
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